From:

To: SizewellC
Subject: Re: Rule 17 letter and deadline to register to speak at PMs
Date: 09 March 2021 22:48:27

Dear Colleagues of the Examination Authority PINS,
We hope this finds you remaining well.

Aldeburgh Town Council has registered to speak at the Preliminary Meeting (our ref
number: 20026721).

We would like to also make you aware of our concern that your Rule 17 letter asking the
Applicant for more information regarding proposed changes gave the deadline for
response of Deadline 1 which is 10th March, yet we (as an Interested Party) had to reply
by 10th March to request to speak at the PMs and stating what we intended to speak
about on each agenda item. ATC is specifically worried about the BLF which has been
introduced as a potential change, and would like to have seen the additional information
from the Applicant prior to our response. Please can you consider deadline dates to allow
IPs time to both read and consider information prior to response. Thank you.

Kindest regards,
Marianne





